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PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

From: Steve Howe






       Date:  January 11, 2019
(Olathe, KS)

Due to a scheduling error, there are over 900 cases scheduled for the 8:30 a.m. Traffic Docket in Division M2 of the Johnson County District Court on February 6, 2019.

Officials are working to mitigate congestion on this day, but the public needs to be aware that this amount of cases will cause a number of issues, including parking and wait times.

Persons summoned to this docket should be aware of and plan for a wait of several hours. Extra staff will be on hand to help, but there will be a wait.

Many traffic citations with an appearance date of February 6 can be addressed before this date. Please contact the Johnson County District Attorney’s Office, Traffic Division at 913-715-3011, or stop by the fourth floor of the Courthouse to see if your citation can be resolved prior to court.
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